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I would like to STRONGLY oppose this bill. Oregon already has a super high income 

to debt ratio, we are a state heavily populated with retirees who have a limited 

income. We also have an extraordinarily high homeless population which if they keep 

getting taxed more and more will never be able to pull themselves out of being 

homeless. There needs to be some cuts on unnecessary programs before raising 

taxes and the bills asking for tax raises need to be put to the residents of the state to 

be voted on, not crammed down our throats.  


